From: Brett Gray bgray@natomaswater.com
Subject: Cancellation of Ground Water Program for 2016
Date: March 30, 2016 at 2:59 PM
To: Brett Gray bgray@natomaswater.com
Cc: Amanda Wolken AWolken@natomaswater.com

Hello,

We received a letter from the San Luis Delta-Mendota Water Authority yesterday cancelling the transfer
program for 2016. They still want water but do not see a way to get it through the delta. | will let you
know if we get any indication that the program might start up again in 2016. They also indicated they
expect the program to start again in 2017. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Brett Gray

General Manager

Natomas Central Mutual Water Company
2601 West Elkhorn Blvd

Rio Linda, CA 95673

(916) 826-7672



